

Dear Members,

We're heading into the full swing of 2015 and are another month closer to spring. I hope you are all managing to stay warm and have had a successful start to the year.

This month, we are proud to announce our new 2015 CUP Fellows. This year's class of 25 highly accomplished diverse men and women represent the next generation of leaders in the financial services, legal, media & entertainment, digital & technology, nonprofit, and public sectors. Among their myriad of accomplishments, this year's CUP Fellows have worked internationally, founded their own companies, and advised world leaders and heads of state – just to name a few.

The CUP Fellows Program kicked off this year's program with a networking reception for the incoming class and CUP Fellows Alumni on February 20<sup>th</sup>, followed by an intensive day-long retreat on February 21<sup>st</sup>. We look forward to working with them over the next year and will continue to update you on their progress throughout the fellowship. You can learn more about this year's CUP Fellows here.

We look forward to working with them to build on their successes and become tomorrow's leaders.

Please join me in giving this year's CUP Fellows a warm welcome to the CUP family!

Best, Brennon

**Brennon Marcano** 

**Executive Director | Council of Urban Professionals** 

55 Exchange Place, Suite 401 | NY, NY 10005

Join Us for an Evening of Recognition & Celebration

bmarcano@nycup.org|www.nycup.org